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MEMORANDUM

From: DEVELOPMENT CONTROL To:  DIRECTOR OF TECHNICAL
MANAGER SERVICES

My Ref: 4/0391/91DC/JK/JDD
Contact: Mr J Knapp

Date: 29 April 1991 Your Ref:T.216/PAC/10/18/32

FOOTBRIDGE AT REDBOURN ROAD, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD

I refer to the planning application made in respect of the above
proposal, which was discussed at the meeting of Development
Control Committee on 25 April.

It was resolved that the development be carried out pursuant to
Regulation 4 (5) of the Town and Country Planning General
Regulations 1976.

This memorandum constitutes the formal decision notice in respect
of the application.

" DEVELOPMENT TROL MANAGER



